
114 5th Avenue, 15th Floor, New York, NY 10011 NASDAQ: ZD www.ziffdavis.com 

Ziff Davis, Inc. 
Antitrust and Competition Law Policy Statement 

(Last revised April 2024) 

Ziff Davis, Inc. (“Ziff Davis”) is committed to conducting business ethically and lawfully, including by 
complying with applicable antitrust and competition laws and regulations. 

Employees, contractors, directors and officers of Ziff Davis are prohibited from engaging in anti-
competitive behavior. Employees, contractors, directors and officers who have a concern about Ziff 
Davis’s business practices or conduct, including any related to antitrust or competition laws and 
regulations, should report their concerns to the Ziff Davis whistleblower website. Reporting any concerns 
is strongly encouraged, and reporting known violations of applicable antitrust and competition laws and 
regulations is required.  In accordance with Ziff Davis’s Whistleblower Policy, Ziff Davis does not 
tolerate retaliation against any individual filing a good-faith complaint via the whistleblower website, or 
for participating in the investigation of any such complaint. 

If you have any questions about any particular decision or course of action as it relates to antitrust or 
competition law, please contact the Ziff Davis Legal Department.   


